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- Piedmont Section Student Branch – held a Student Paper Competition 
- Clemson PES Student Branch – held a Professional Development Activity – Received SPAx Funds 
- Clemson HKN is building with Faculty Advisor Dr. Kapadia assisted by Dr. Raza 
- Clemson Student Branch is rebuilding with Advisor: Dr. Reid assisted by Dr. Raza 
- Piedmont Section has participated in the first two Region 3, FWCS Senior Member Roundup (the 

section is a co-sponsor) 
- Started to work on Section Elections for 2024 
- Started working with Charles Lord on local IEEE training later this year.  


